
 

 

Pulaski County Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes  

January 18, 2018 

4:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Members Present       Leonard A. Boyle, Sr. 

         Pat Hays 

         Bilenda Harris-Ritter 

Staff Present        Bryan Poe 

         Betty Green 

         Amanda Dickens 

         Shawn Camp 

          

Visitors Present:           

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chair Pat Hays.  A quorum was 

determined; all commissioners were present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes  

Commissioner Harris-Ritter moved to accept the minutes with corrections; seconded 

by Commissioner Boyle.  Motion passed by voice vote. 

Business 

Certification of Election Officials for Senate District 29 Special Election 

Commissioner Boyle moved to approve the election officials; seconded by 

Commissioner Harris-Ritter. Motion passed by voice vote.  

 

Certification of L&A Testing for Senate District 29 Special Election 

Commissioner Harris-Ritter moved for the acceptance of the L&A Testing results; 

seconded by Commissioner Boyle. Motion passed by voice vote.  

 

Other Business 

 

 



Polling Location Change Orders  

Precinct 51 will be moved from North Little Rock Middle School to Lakewood United 

Methodist Church. Precinct 74 will be moved from Pulaski Academy to Agape Church. 

Precinct 75/77 will be moved from Agape Church to Immanuel Baptist Church. The 

Clerk’s office will send out new voter registration cards, so the voters will be aware 

of the change in locations. Commissioner Boyle moved for the acceptance of the 

polling location changes 

 

Election Officials Training will be February 7, 2018 for the Senate District 29 Special 

Election.  

 

Next meeting will be February 13, 2018.  

 

Poll Worker Certification Training Webex will be January 23, 2018. 

 

Commissioner Training for Central Arkansas will be February 8, 2018 from 10 a.m. to 3 

p.m. at the Vote Center in Benton. 

 

New Poll Worker software in is the process of being implemented. There is an 

anticipated test run for March 13, 2018 election. 

 

Commissioner Boyle moved for adjournment of the meeting; seconded by 

Commissioner Harris-Ritter. Motion passed by voice vote. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m.   

 
 


